
                         Notice
DAC/N-19/2025-26, dated 29.04.2025

The students admitted in 2016-17 who have already lost their last chance to complete
their course are requested to consult the following notice and act accordingly.

                                                                                                                          Principal
                                                                                         Dinabandhu Andrews College

Dated 29.04.2025


